
Aldwick Parish Council 

One Day Closure 

 

Thursday 10th October 
 

The office will be closed on Thursday 10th October to allow for 

essential preparatory work to be done as the Parish Council changes 

its heating system. We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

The office will re-open on Monday 14th October at 2.00 p.m. 

Full opening hours available on the website. 

 

Please note:  This does NOT affect the coffee morning on Friday. 

 


